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18th March 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
Re:  Easter Bonnet Challenge 
 
As we are coming towards the Easter holidays, the children will soon be set an ‘Easter Bonnet Challenge’ 
for home learning!  The task is to design and make an Easter Bonnet. 
 
Each class will vote for the best bonnets and the overall three winners from each class will be selected by 
myself and Miss Foley.  It is important that all bonnets are brought into school by Tuesday 29th March 
2022 at the latest, in order for all the entries to be judged together and to avoid possible disappointment 
and upset!  
 

All children will have the opportunity to wear their Easter bonnet at the Parade which is 
being filmed on Wednesday 30th March 2022.   If your child does not bring in their 
Easter Bonnet by Tuesday 29th March 2022, they will not be able to take part in the 
parade.  Parents will be able to watch the parade via Livestorm on Friday 1st April 2022 
at 10.00am   Children who make an Easter Bonnet will also receive a small crème egg 
from Mrs Skeggs. 

 
A reminder to the children – please make your bonnet as unique as possible.  Your name and class must be 
on your bonnet.  Good luck and we are so eggs cited …. 
 
Friends of Peartree have kindly purchased Large Easter Eggs for the winners, plus additional eggs for all the 
children in our school.  Children will be bringing their egg home on Friday 1st April 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

M Newhouse       

 

MARIA NEWHOUSE 
Deputy Headteacher. 

 

mailto:admin@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk
http://www.peartreespring.herts.sch.uk/

